
Dear colleague, 
 
Through mass media, we are so sorry to hear about the terrible 
earthquake and tsunami affecting many regions in your lovely 
country Japan. Deep in our heart, we would like to share our 
sympathy to the damages and Japanese people. We wonder there 
are any impact to your life and community due to these serious 
natural disasters. 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
With our sincere gratitude, 
 
--  
BUI VO, Anh Hoang (Ms.) 
Coordinator of International Programs 
Office of International Affairs 
University of Medicine and Pharmacy - Ho Chi Minh City 
217 Hong Bang, District 5, Ho Chi Minh City 
Phone: (84-8) 39506153 
HP: 0933.886.128 
Fax: (84-8) 38552304 


